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On Friday 2nd April 2021, at 09.30 hrs., at meeting room no. 409, 4th floor Parliament Building, 
Hon. Mr. Surachai Liengboonlertchai, Chairperson of the Ad-hoc Committee to Consider the 
Referendum Bill, B.E. … chaired the 23rd meeting, to consider amending the Referendum Bill 
B.E. … to be consistent with the 2nd joint meeting of the National Assembly (Special Session).  
Since Thursday 18th March 2021, the meeting had approved to amend Section 9 of the Bill 
as put forth by the minority committee.  The Bill will be postponed to consider in the next joint 
meeting of the National Assembly.  Finally, they asked the Committee to reviewing the draft 
articles which has been affected by the said amendment. 
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